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Admissions 2011-12 

 

Change of Eligibility of BCA 

It has been decided by the Standing Committee of the Academic Council of Jamia 
Hamdard that for admission to Bachelor of Computer Application (BCA) 
requirement of Mathematics at 10+2 level will not be an essential qualification for 
admission in the academic year 2011-12. 

The last of sale and submission of application form for admission to DODL 
courses has been also bee extended to September 30, 2011. 

Forms are available from DODL Headquarters at Jamia Hamdard (Hamdard 
Convention Centre, First Floor) on all working days (10.00 am to 4.00 pm). Forms 
and Prospectus can also be downloaded from the University web site: 
http://www.jamiahamdard.edu/odl/default.asp. 
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